
From: Ibrahim Mustafa
Sent: 21 December 2023 13:33
To: Town Planning
Subject: SCC MWPA Consultation Response - 2023/2889
Attachments: MWPA Consultation Response - 2023_2889 .pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir/Madam, Please see attached our consultation response for the above listed application. If you require any furth ͏͏  ﻿

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please see attached our consultation response for the above listed application.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Many Thanks

Ibby

Ibrahim Mustafa
Principal Planning Policy Officer
Planning and Placemaking

surreycc.gov.uk
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